
Information below from an email shared by Kathy Everett-Perry, Human Resources Director: 

 

Hazardous Pay Provision of the Temporary Covid-19 policy, the provision was added to the policy 

on March 26 and amended on April 29. The amended provision on April 29 remains in the policy 

as of the writing of this email. I have included both versions of that provision to this email for your 

convenience and review.  
 
March 26, 2020 

 
April 29, 2020 

 


